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Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are excited to invite you to Penshurst Primary School’s Art Gallery. After conducting a 
survey of our learners, the large majority stated that they would like to see their work in an 
Art Gallery. All learners (from Reception to Year 6) have created a unique piece of artwork 
that has been mounted and framed.  
  
Their work will be displayed in the assembly hall on Wednesday 4 June during the school’s 
Progress Evening. The Gallery will be open from 3.15pm until 5.00pm. Parents who are 
attending the Progress Evening on Wednesday 4 June will be able to pop into the gallery, 
before or after their appointments. If your progress evening in on Monday 2 June, you will 
still be able to visit the gallery at any time on the Wednesday evening.  
  
On Wednesday 4 June, learners will bring home a sticker with a number on. This will match 
the number on their finished artwork within the gallery. All artwork will be available to buy at 
a cost of £12.00 each (cash and card are accepted by the gallery) and this covers the cost of 
the gallery as well as the mounting and framing of the artwork.  
  
This is a fantastic opportunity for our learners, and we are excited to share their wonderful 
artwork with you.   
  
Yours faithfully  

         
  
Mrs C Davies  
Assistant Headteacher  
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